
 

 
 
 
 

April 22, 2019 
 
 

 

Filed Via Web Portal 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 
Re: Advice No. 2019-18 

PSE’s Electric Tariff Filing - Filed Electronically 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 

 
Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) hereby submits proposed revisions to its electric Schedule 57, 
Continuous Lighting Service. This filing, pursuant to RCW 80.28.060 and Chapter 480-80 
WAC, proposes revisions in the following tariff sheets. 

 
WN U-60, Tariff G - (Electric Tariff): 
32nd Revision of Sheet No. 57   – Continuous Lighting Service 
Original Sheet No. 57-A   – Continuous Lighting Service (Continued) 
 

With significant growth in PSE’s service territory, there has been a steady increase in the types 
and quantities of traffic control devices and fixtures.  Municipal customers increasingly reach out 
for information to meet their application review and approval timelines.  The purpose of this 
filing is to add clarifying language for unmetered service provided under Schedule 57, 
Continuous Lighting Service that is similar to language in Schedule 53, Street Lighting Service.  
The proposed revisions address the various types of devices and fixtures that can be served, and 
obligations regarding the determination of connected load, inventory management, and audits for 
both PSE and its customers.  These updates will help PSE’s implementation and administration of 
this service and better support the needs of its customers.   

 
The tariff sheets described herein reflect an issue date of April 22, 2019, and an effective date of 
May 31, 2019. As required by WAC 480-100-193, PSE is posting the proposed tariff sheets on 
the PSE web site coincident with the date of this transmittal letter.  Publication under WAC rules 
is not required as the proposed addition of clarifying language does not represent a restriction of 
service nor an increase in rates. 
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Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
April 22, 2019 
Page 2 of 2 
 
 
Please contact Julie Waltari at (425) 456-2945 or Malcolm McCulloch at (425) 456-2785 for 
additional information about this filing.  If you have any other questions, please contact me at 
(425) 456-2142. 

 
Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon A. Piliaris 
Jon A. Piliaris 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST-07W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
(425) 456-2142 
Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 

 

cc: Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel 
Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 

 
Attachments: 
Electric Tariff Sheets (listed above) 


